s UNITED STATES
= % NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
W -j % WASHINGTON, D. C. 20556
~. ;4 5
o\“

bt JUN 25 1973
DOCKET NO. 40-8712

Gulf Research and Development Company
ATTN: P. A. Lindley

P. 0. Drawer 2038

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Gentlemen:

This refers to your October 26, 1978 application for an R&D in-sity
uranium license, and your May 10, 1979 request to withdraw the application,

In accordance with Footnote 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170, we have
reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review of your
application up to your request for withdrawal, and the review fee is $1824,

We have, therefore, notified our Office of the Controller to refund $176
to you.

Sincerely,

Wi 0 I o

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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10 CFR 170
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